
Class 6 - Homework Menu: The Benin Tribe               Slavery in history          Civil rights movement 

Core subjects:
You must complete to 
gain extra points for 
optional homework.

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 Week 4 Week 5 Week 6 Week 7

1 point
(core subjects)

Given on a Monday and 
due the following 

Monday

Spelling test 
every 

Monday

Weekly Spelling, Maths, Writing and Reading 

2 points 
(Optional)

Choose one:
• create a map of 

Ancient Benin
• create a timeline 

about Benin
• Create a family tree 

of the kings and 
royal families of 
Benin.

Explain what this map 
is about. Why do the 

arrows form a 
triangle? What 

happened between 
these routes? 

Find out all you can 
about  Olaudah 

Equiano. E.G. Where 
was he from/Why is 

he famous?
OR, if you prefer –
find out all you can 

about  Mary Prince –
another famous slave.

Imagine that you are a 
house elf. What 

would you dream 
about? Where are 

your ancestors from? 
How did they get to 

England?
Draw a picture or 

write a story.

Who is Ruby Bridges? 
Find out and imagine 
you are her. Write a 

diary entry (1st

person) about your 
first day at William 
Frantz Elementary 

school.  There is a film 
on youtube about her.

Research: What can 
you find out about 

modern day slavery? 
Who makes them 

slaves? How do they 
become slaves? Do 

you agree with 
slavery? Why/why 

not?

I would like you to 
create a poster about  

what you have 
learned about in topic 

this half term. 

3 points
(Optional)

Create a piece of Benin 
Art – based on your own 

research.

Listen to Bob Marley’s 
‘Redemption song’ –

what is it about?
Write a story, using 

the words in the song, 
about life on the slave 

ships.

Explain what
happened to African 

slaves once they 
arrived in Jamaica, 

America and England.
This could be a 

poster/diary/story.

Make a model of a 
house elf. Be creative 

– it could be made 
from card, clay, salt 

dough or even CAKE…

Find out all you can 
about  Rosa Parks. 

Present your findings 
any way you want to

Research:
The modern slave 

trade.

Make a fact sheet or a 
poster about what to 
look for if you think 
someone might be 

being held as a slave.

I would like you to 
write a blog  about  

what you have 
learned about this 

half term for twitter. 
Short explanations 

would be great about 
our topic, what you 
learned in Maths, 

reading and writing 
lessons.

For an extra point, 
you could include 

drawings or 
photographs. 


